
ATT: House Resource & Senate Resource Committees & 

Sen. Giessel 
 

RE: Confirmation of Board members, Nate Turner, Pete Probasco, BOG 
 

 

I fully support both Nate Turner & Pete Probasco appointments to the Board of 

Game. Nate Turner has a great quality of listening to all sides to make decisions. He is 

highly qualified to representing all users. The continuity to the board is vital to the state for 

both Nate & Pete. I am a trustee of the Alaska Outdoor Council. Alaskans needs a well 

rounded board with members like Nate & Pete. 
 

Frank Entsminger 

bronzeart@aptalaska.net 

frankentsminger.com 

 

 

907-883-2833 
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